Jacob Paget

From: Phil Wardale S 9(2)(3.)

Sent: Wednesday, 5 June 2024 9:17 am

To: Listed Projects

Cc: Stephanie McNicholl

Subject: RE: [COMMERCIAL] Query regarding Te Rahui Land Fill project

Attachments: Response received - Response ID: ANON-URZ4-5FNX-P; Response received - Response ID:

ANON-URZ4-5FNF-4

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when
clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Morena Stephanie.

Thank you for reaching out.

We deliberately lodged under both categories, after review of the MFE portal that did not specify that an application
could only be lodged under one criterion. We also reviewed the terms of reference.

Therefore, can | ask; is it possible for the application for Schedule 2A to be progressed on the basis that the project is
considered for inclusion in 2B if it does not make the 2A list?

Also, it may be an opportune time to mention that in the upload notes, | recorded that a correct address was
missing from our list of landfill sites, can | please request that the 8 A2)(B)(i)  property address is updated to
record an associated address at S 9(2)(D)(ii)

Nga mihi,

Phil.

P.S. Whilst both applications were submitted sequentially on the evening of the 3™ May, | note your email suggests
that the 2A application was submitted the day before. The confirmation emails received are attached. | don’t believe
this changes anything, but | thought I'd point out the matter.

From: Listed Projects <ListedProjects@mfe.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 8:20 AM

To: Phil Wardale S 9(2)(a)

Cc: Stephanie McNicholl S 9(2)(a)

Subject: [COMMERCIAL] Query regarding Te Rahui Land Fill project
Importance: High

Kia ora Phil

Thank you for your application requesting inclusion of the Te Rahui Land Fill project in Schedule 2 of the Fast-track
Approvals Bill.

The application appears to have been lodged in duplicate, one under 2A (submitted 2 May) and one under 2B
(submitted 3 May). A brief check indicates the applications appear to be the same.

Could you please confirm by reply email:

e If the application is for Schedule 2A or 2B?



e That the other/duplicate application is to be withdrawn.
If possible, please urgently provide your response by 8.00am tomorrow Thursday 6 June 2024 at the latest.

Nga mihi
Steph

Stephanie McNicholl (she/her)
Ngapuhi, Ngai Te Rangi, Ngati Ranginui

Senior Policy Analyst | Kaitatari Kaupapa Here Matua
Ministry staff work flexibly by default. For me, this means | work 100% remotely. Also, you may receive an email from
me outside of usual working hours. Please respond at a time that is convenient for you.
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